
Federal employee’s pay, benefits, retirement and health care are on 
the chopping block as lawmakers work through the current budget 
process.

At a time when federal employees are already facing extreme 
stress and uncertainty, Congress should not make things worse 
by increasing the cost federal employees must pay to save for 
retirement and provide health care to their families.

Contact your lawmakers and tell them NO CUTS 
to federal pay and benefits.

Scan the QR code to take action now!
IMPORTANT: This information should not be downloaded using government equipment, read 
during duty time or sent to others using government equipment, because it suggests action 
to be taken in support or against legislation. Do not use your government email address or 
government phone in contacting your lawmakers.


